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Please Help Support San Gabriel High School

Dear Parents, Teachers/Staff, Students, Alumni and Community Members,

We are participating in a powerful fundraising opportunity called eScrip.

What is eScrip?

eScrip is a hassle-free way for our school and PTSA (Parents Teachers Students Association) to raise funds through everyday purchases made at eScrip merchants.  The monies earned through eScrip will help support the many activities and programs offered by PTSA.
How does it work?
eScrip and hundreds of merchant partners have created a system that rewards customer loyalty by contributing a percentage of your purchases to our group.  You shop the way you like to shop for groceries, clothing, travel and entertainment.  It’s simple and convenient.  All you need to do is register your grocery club card(s), Macy’s card, debit/credit card(s) or ATM card(s).
And best of all, this is all FREE!  There is absolutely NO COST for you to sign-up.

Simple Registration  --  Register Today!  Anybody interested in supporting us can sign-up, it is open to EVERYBODY.  So please tell all your family and friends to sign-up too!
· Log on to http://escrip.com/, click on (1) “Sign-Up – It’s Free!”, and then follow the simple step-by-step instructions.

· Designate our group to receive contributions.  Our Group ID is # 163952333, or search for San Gabriel High School – PTSA
· Register your grocery club card(s) from a participating merchant – and if you have a Macy’s card, VISA, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, ATM cards, or Diners Club card, please register those cards for us too.  eScrip is a VeriSign Secure site, and all registered cards are encrypted for your protection.
· The fastest way to sign-up will be to register on-line.  If you cannot do it on-line, please turn in your sign-up form to any PTSA board member or drop it off into a box labeled “eScrip Drop Off”.  A box will be placed in the Guidance Office (near Ms. Beda Ramirez) and another box will be in the R.O.P Office (near Ms. Martha Wu).  PTSA will gladly register your cards for you and all enrollment forms will be kept strictly confidential.
That’s it!  Visit eScrip merchants to shop and earn.  It’s automatic!  There is nothing more you need to do.  Once you register your cards, we can potentially receive hundreds of dollars from your participation alone!  

If you have any questions, please contact any PTSA board member or email us at sghsptsa@gmail.com
On behalf of San Gabriel High School-PTSA, we thank you for your support and participation!
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